
GRAND OPENING OF THE BALLINA SHIRE COMMUNITY SWIMMING POOLS. 

Ready,Set,

For more information about the pools please visit ballina.nsw.gov.au (search swimming pools)

*Free entry is to the Ballina Memorial Pool and Alstonville Aquatic Centre only on Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 July 2018. Free entry does not include entry to the waterslide. 

You’re invited to the grand opening of the  

Ballina Shire Community Swimming Pools. 

These much loved pools have been closed to undergo 

major upgrades and we would be delighted if you 

could join us for the official re-opening.

SATURDAY 28 JULY 2018
Ballina Memorial Swimming Pool – 9am 

Alstonville Aquatic Centre – 11am

free
entry*
to both pools during  

grand opening  

weekend.


